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Dear Parents/carers, 

 

As part of the curriculum topic for the summer term, we will be talking about our families as 

well as different cultures. In this regard, we would be grateful if you can send some 

photographs of your family/special people in your children’s lives to help with our project.  

 

Please include the names of the people in the photographs as well as any information, such 

as favourite places, toys, interests, family celebrations etc., that would support a discussion 

with your child. As the photographs will be part of a display, please ensure that they are not 

originals, as we will be attaching them to card.   

 

We look forward to seeing them and thank you in anticipation. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Michelle de Broise 

 

Deputy Manager and SENCo 

 

 


